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2015 Annual General Meeting 
 
 

Boart Longyear Limited (ASX: BLY ) will hold its 2015 Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) on Tuesday, 
26 May, 2015, at 1:00 p.m.  The event will take place at the following location: 
 

Melbourne Exhibition Centre – Clarendon Room A  
2 Clarendon Street, South Wharf 
Melbourne, VIC 3006, Australia 

 
The Notice of Annual General Meeting and 2014 Annual Report have been filed with the ASX and are 
available on the Company’s website at: 

http://ir.boartlongyear.com 
 

 
The Company will lodge its presentation materials with the ASX prior to the event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About Boart Longyear 
Celebrating its 125 year anniversary in 2015, Boart Longyear is the world’s leading provider of drilling 
services, drilling equipment, and performance tooling for mining and drilling companies globally. It 
also has a substantial presence in aftermarket parts and service, energy, mine de-watering, oil sands 
exploration, and production drilling. The Global Drilling Services division operates in over 30 countries 
for a diverse mining customer base spanning a wide range of commodities, including copper, gold, 
nickel, zinc, uranium, and other metals and minerals. The Global Products division designs, 
manufactures and sells drilling equipment, performance tooling, and aftermarket parts and services to 
customers in over 100 countries. Boart Longyear is headquartered in Salt Lake City, Utah, USA, and 
listed on the Australian Securities Exchange in Sydney, Australia. More information about Boart 
Longyear can be found at www.boartlongyear.com. To get Boart Longyear news direct, visit 
http://www.boartlongyear.com/rssfeed.. 
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